
Marsh Hill Newsletter 

                July 8th 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that this newsletter finds you well. 

The leadership team, staff and pupils of Marsh Hill Primary School extend hearty greetings to all families 

celebrating Eid this weekend. We wish you all well in celebrating this joyful occasion and would also like 

to offer our congratulations to family members who have performed Hajj this year. 

Year 3 Ukulele  Assembly 

During our music concert, Year 3 performed spectacularly. We were able to witness amazing singing,    
excellent ukulele playing and fantastic singing combined with dancing. Year 3 were absolute superstars!  

Vivan says "It was good, I liked it!" 
 

Frayah says "I had lots of fun and enjoyed performing on the stage!" 
 

Hasnain says "I would like to say that it was really nice and it made me feel really active." 
 

Safiya "I think it was wonderful and I know everyone enjoyed it." 

Mobile Phones 

Parents and carers must not take photographs or record pupils on the school premises or during            
assemblies. This is to protect all of our children and is part of our safeguarding duty. 

Marsh Hill’s Got Talent 

Thank you to all those children who auditioned for this year’s Marsh Hill’s Got Talent Competition. I know 
how long the staff took in deciding who to put through to the final as we have so very many talented    
children at our school. Very best wishes to all the finalists, I have seen their rehearsals and I know that the 
school community are in for a treat this afternoon. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr.  
Hamblett, Mrs. Aujla and Zac from Year 6 for organising the whole event. 



Birmingham Schools Cricket Finals 

Yesterday, 7th July, our Year 5 Cricket team spent the day at Harborne Cricket Club. 

This was for the School Games Finals, which they qualified for having won their cluster competition earlier 
in the year. 

There were schools representing all the other areas of Birmingham and the standard of cricket was         
incredibly high. 

Marsh Hill also played at this same high standard and, although we didn’t come away with medals, all the 
children should be extremely proud of themselves. 

Their sportsmanship and behaviour was fantastic and we all had a brilliant day out. 

Well done to all of our talented cricketers. 

Dates for you Diary 

Event Time and Date 

Marsh Hill’s Got Talent Final Friday 8th July, p.m. 

INSET Day (Teacher Training). School closed 
to all pupils. 

Monday 11th July. 

Parents’ Evening Tuesday 12th July 3.30-5.30pm                  
(No appointment necessary) 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly Wednesday 9.15 a.m. and 2.00 p.m. 

EYFS Sports Day Wednesday 13th July 1.30 p.m. – 3.00 p.m. 

Year 6 Prom Thursday 14th 6.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m. 

Teddy Bears Picnic for new Reception in-
take (September 2022) 

Friday 15th 2.00 p.m. – 3.00 p.m. 

EYFS Graduation Assembly for Parents Monday 18th July at 9.00 a.m. 

Year 1, 2 and 3 Awards Assembly Tuesday 19th July at 1.45 p.m. 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Awards Assembly Wednesday 20th July at 9.00 a.m 

School closes for the summer holidays Wednesday 20th July at 1.00 p.m. 



I wish you all a happy, safe and peaceful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. J. Cusack 
Head Teacher 
 


